LITTEANGELS

JANUARY 2025 PARENT NEWSLETTER

"CAST YOUR CARES UPON HIM FOR HE CARES FOR YOU" ● 1 PETER 5:7

School closed Monday, January 20th

Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Day

ANNOUNCEMENTS.

- For birthday celebrations, please give snacks that are nut free as some of our friends are allergic to nuts. We prefer fresh fruit to be given as it is healthy and safe.
- Please remember to put your child's name on everything!
- Put loose pants and clothing with elastic waistbands on our children learning how to use the potty
- Please, no overalls or onesies on any of the children. Thank you!

DEAR PARENTS,

"Happy New Year!" Can you believe the New Year is upon us? We are so excited and ready for a fabulous year together. We will continue to practice drawing beautiful pictures for you, easel painting, creating beautiful art work and much more.

Thank you for your generous Christmas gifts.
We are so blessed and honored.

This month we will be introducing potty training to those children who are ready. We do not want to pressure the children, but if we all partner together it will be a positive and successful experience. I am always here to support if you need it.

God bless you,

Loretta Nelson, Head Teacher

JANUARY THEMES

January 6-10 Winter Wonderland

January 13-17 Dr. King/Black History

January 20-24 Winter Animals

January 27-31 Chinese New Year

